l’ I The Asset Management Industry
”

SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

COMMENT LETTER

September 17, 2018

Letter to SEBI on Interim Report

Recommendations Regarding KYC for
FPIs (pdf)

or Eva Mykolenko, Associate Chief Counsel, ICI Global, at +1 (202) 326-5837 or

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


https://icinew-stage.ici.org/taxonomy/term/3292

